
Susan H. Cooper
2325 East Waverly Street

Tucson, AZ 85719
520-326-1894

October 9,2006

Dr. Damaris Drewry
P.O. Box 64880
Tucson, A285728

Dear Damaris

Thank you, thank you for your wonderful presentation to the Institute of Noetic Sciences
Community Group on Friday night October 6,2006. Iwas amazed at our turn out - more new
people than ever - and, from what I heard - people were really excited about your topic "The Human
Voice in Energetic Healing: Techniques based in Shamanism, Quantum Physics and Energy
Psychology". According to the feedback I received from those present, everyone loved it. You
presented reliable and cutting-edge material in a gracious and comprehensive way and we all thank
you for that.

Your presentation - light, fun, serious, informative, and stimulating, all rolled into one - was really
well received. I would suspect that there are many people who will now follow up with you for
healing and to learn how best to use their voices to return to a state of health and well being

So, again, thank you for providing us with new (yet ancient) knowledge to the quantum field of well-
being!

Sincerely,

Susan H. Cooper
Community Group Coordinator
Institute of Noetic Sciences


